October 17, 2000
«Company»
Attn: «Contact»
«Address1»
«Address2»
«City», «State» «PostalCode»
Dear «Contact»,

I am writing to you today on behalf of a very important cause at Pace University—our students. The Pace Phonathon is a part of Annual Giving at Pace, which raises unrestricted funds each year to support student scholarships, classroom and library resources, and other student programs.   We are asking for your involvement in supporting the Phonathon student callers.  Each night, these students are challenged to talk to as many alumni as possible, not only to gain support for Pace, but also to help maintain a positive university-alumni relationship.  Thanks to the effort of these hard working students, the Phonathon raised a record-breaking $240,000 for the 1999-2000 year.  This year, we anticipate another record breaking performance.

Gift certificates, special coupons and even merchandise received from area businesses are used as incentives to reward top callers.  Such gifts are important because they help to motivate and promote enthusiasm among the callers.  We are contacting your business because it is one that the students identified as one they like or frequently visit.  By donating to the Phonathon you are advertising directly to the students, and since Pace University is a non-profit institution, your gift will be tax deductible.  In addition, we will print the names of all incentive donors in our bi-annual newsletter and you will be recognized in the University’s annual report that is distributed to all donors, both regional and national.

In a few days one of our student supervisors will be calling you.  They will be happy to answer any of your questions and accept your donated gift at that time.  If you have any immediate questions you can contact me at (914) 923-2702.  I hope you will consider becoming a part of this very important program.  Thank you in advance for your generous support of Pace University.

Sincerely,









Kerry Ignatz









Assistant Director of Annual Giving

